
Resident Questions for Housing Area Panel  

Department  Transport/Highways 

Date question raised  28/06/2022 

Date of Area Panel  17/08/2022 

Area in city  North 

Star rating applied by residents  2 star – local area issue 

Deadline for officer response  25/07/2022 

Name of officer responding  Paul Nichols 

Officer job title  Parking Strategy & Contracts Manager • Transport 

Title of Question:  Cars parked on double yellows in Hollingdean 

Issue:  
Cars are frequently illegally parked along the newly painted double yellow lines.  
 

Background: 
An ambulance was unable to access a property along Horton Road because of 
cars parked along the double yellow lines. There is concern among the community 
that this will put people’s lives in jeopardy. 
Illegal parking is not being enforced.  
Residents are having to individually report cases of illegal parking, and chase this 
up regularly for any action to be taken.  
 

Action requested by residents:  

1) Why is parking not being enforced in the Hollingdean area? 
2) Why is no action being taken to quickly remove cars that are illegally 

parked? 
3) When will there be more parking enforcement in Hollingdean? 

 

Officer Response: Paul Nicholls 
 

Officer contact details:  Paul.nicholls@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

Response:  
 
We have asked enforcement officers to step up enforcement in the area and 

increase visits. 

 

Specific Action:  

 
Action:  
 
As above 
 

93



Timeline: 

Start date:  14 July 2022 

End date:  Ongoing 
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